
Team Salhouse report to Salhouse Parish Council meeting
 11th November 2024

Since our last report to Parish Council in August, Team Salhouse volunteers are 
continuing to work around the village.

 The flower beds around the village will be cleared of unwanted plants, tidied 
up and replanted this month.

 Litter picking has continued on an individual basis.

 Dog mess around the village is still causing some concern to residents 
and the subject has been addressed in the Team Salhouse article in the
Summer Saga magazine together with an email, 
(team.salhouse@gmail.com), which may be used to report fouling. 
There have been no reports since the Saga was published but on 4th 
November there was an instance of dog fouling, close to the Jubilee 
Hall, posted on the “Salhouse Rackheath and surrounding villages 
Notice Board” Facebook site. A resident then reported it to Team 
Salhouse via email on 5th November and it was cleared within a few 
minutes. The removal of the fouling was reported on the Facebook post 
but there has been no comment left by the “anonymous” originator.

Team Salhouse,
“Proud of our Village”
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